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It is our pleasure to inform that Agricultural Marketing 

Department is going to participate in forthcoming 

Ahare Bangla Food Festival, 2016 to be held at Milan 

Mela Ground, Kolkata from 21st October to 25th 

October, 2016. All F.P.O s (Farmers’ Producers’ 

Organizations)/ F.P.C s (Farmers’ Producers’ 

Companies)/F.I.G s (Farmers Interest Groups)/Farmers’ 

Clubs/ Groups of Farmers interested in displaying and 

selling their produces/products from the stall of 

Department of Agricultural Marketing are requested to 

submit application to enroll their name under Sufal 

Bangla Project. Individual farmers are also welcome to 

participate in this festival. Enrolment will be done after 

evaluation of the quality and standard of the products. 

For details of enrolment process please contact: 

Project Director, Sufal Bangla Project Management 

Unit, 2nd Floor, Uttarapan Civic Centre, Manicktala, 

Kolkata-700054 
                                                                      Sd/- 

Project Director 
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